THE PENJERDEL COUNCIL r_’g

September 28, 2009

Mr. John J. Matheussen

CEO, DRPA & President of PATCO
Delaware River Port Authority

One Port Center — 2 Riverside Drive
PO Box 1949

Camden, NJ 08101-1949

Dear/bl'nf ' ?/,Z/ﬁ:m/

The PENJERDEL Council offers its’ unqualified endorsement of the Delaware River
Port Authority’s Transportation Investment Vision for Southern New Jersey.

Building upon the success of light rail service in Burlington County DRPA is to be
commended for pursuing the construction of South Jersey light rail service from Camden
to Glassboro.

In a transportation environment where many organizations cast about for ways to reduce
congestion and corresponding fuel consumption — DRPA’s proposed rapid bus transit
along routes 42, 55 and 676 is timely and forward thinking.

As an organization that encourages links between Pennsylvania, New Jersey and

Delaware , The PENJERDEL Council is especially supportive of DRPA’s enhancement
of NY Transit 30" Street Station to Atlantic City.

Sincerely,

Execdtive Director
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